The Jim Hogg County Vaquero Festival Association is pleased to announce, as part of its festival celebration, our parade on Saturday, November 4,  2 01 7. We are inviting all organizations, groups, businesses, families, and individuals to be a part  of this year's Vaquero Festival celebration to honor our vaqueros, past and present, in this traditional  parade.
November 4, 2017  -Line-Up Begins at 9am on Longhorn Lane Parade will end at County Fair Grounds
Yes, we would like to participate in the J.H.C. Vaquero  Festival Parade which takes place on November 4, 2017,at 1Oam,in Hebbronville, Texas
One entry per application please Deadline for submission of applications Tuesday, October 31, 2011

For more Information please contact: JoAnn Stacy (361) 816-7307
J.H.C. Vaquero Association
P.O. Box 991,Hebbronville,Texas 78361
vaquerofestival®yahoo.com
